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August 12, 2021

Dear GLA Families,

We welcome our students into the 2021-2022 school year.  We have taken time to speak to many of our parents and listen to concerns about returning to in-person learning.  Therefore, we have determined that both in-person and virtual learning options are needed.

2021-2022 Learning Options
· In-Person option: Monday -Friday 8:00am – 3:45pm

· 100% Virtual option: Monday-Friday 8:00am – 3:45pm

Please complete the attached survey no later than August 20th. to let us know which option you prefer
To assist you in selecting the best learning structure for your child, here are some important dates and information:

· Materials/Supply Pick-up, Thursday, September 2nd. 9:30-5:00pm – for virtual students only
· First day of school Tuesday, September 7th at 8:00am In-Person and virtual students
Currently, the CDC is recommending universal indoor masking for all teachers, staff, students, and visitors, regardless to vaccination status.  If your students participate in the in-person learning mode, they will adhere to a check-in process, including a temperature check.  

Dress Code

It is encouraged that students wear the Great Lakes Academy Uniform.  However, this school year, flexibility will be given to the uniform policy considering the hybrid learning options.  GLA students should wear clean, fitted clothing and footwear that demonstrate pride and respect for self and others.  The attached memo includes our dress code guidelines for this school year.
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have questions.  We look forward to seeing everyone (in-person or virtually) in September!

All the best,
Principal Yaccick
	
	Dedicated to Educating Children in a Safe and Nurturing Environment.
	

	
	
	



